
 

  

  

 
 

Working Together, Learning Together, Growing Together 
          

Sheeplands Avenue, Merrow, Guildford, Surrey. GU1 2SG 
Tel: 01483 598544   e-mail: office@bushy-hill.surrey.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Louisa Dormer BA (Hons), NPQH  
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Louise Aldridge BA (Hons), PGCE 

 

7th November 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you with regard to an exciting new club that we will be offering after 
Christmas. 
 
Following on from a very successful series of Chess lessons in Year 5 last year, we will be 
starting a Chess club in January for Spring and Summer Terms. 
 
Details: 

o 10 weeks of 1 hour sessions  
o Mondays 3.15 – 4.15pm 
o Cost - £32.50 per term (£3.25 per lesson) 

 
There is a maximum of 20 pupils for the club so places will be given on a first come, first 
served basis with a waiting list for subsequent terms.  Year 5 will also be receiving tuition 
during class time in the Summer Term. 
 
If you are interested in joining, please return the slip below and pay on Wisepay. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs Louisa Dormer 
Head Teacher 
 

Chess Club 
Spring Term 2019 

 
Child’s name:        Class:     
 
I would like my child to join Chess Club and have paid £32.50 on Wisepay. 
 
Signed:           Date:    
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